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Dear Madam 
 
I oppose the current lack of rules and their enforcement in relation to the treatment of chickens. 
 
Chickens ought be free to roam and socialise and engage in natural behaviour. 
 
Mandatory cameras with punishment for persons who interfere with cameras should be required 
for all farms and knackeries so inspectors can better police cruel and negligent farming practices. 
 
Teresa Kiernan 
 
 
The brevity of this correspondence is because it was sent from my iPhone 


